
Dear Parents / Carers, 

As the first term of the new school year draws to a close can we please take 

this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and understanding in 

these strange and unusual times. Pupils from all classes have made a really 

positive start to the year and are already working to build upon prior 

knowledge. 

 

December marked the start of the festive period and the eager anticipation 

of the Christmas Nativity Story. Unfortunately, this year it was sad that parents 

would be unable to join us live for the performance. However, with careful 

planning, time and a lot of fun an online Nativity has been produced for your 

viewing. 

As the parent/carer of a child from either year 1, 2 or both we are providing 

you with an exclusive link and password to be able to access the 

performance. Please enjoy watching the children in this fantastic show. 

 

Please scan this QR code and enter the password Victory2020. 

If you would like to purchase a copy of the performance, then we will be 

selling DVDs in the new year for £3.50. Please complete the slip below if you 

wish to order. 

 

Finally, from all the adults in the Year 1 and 2, we hope you all enjoy a restful 

and happy Christmas and look forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 

 

 

 

Year 1 and 2 Teachers. 



 

 

Name of Child: __________________________________ Class: ___________________ 

 

I would like to purchase ______ DVD(s) of the Year 1 and 2 Christmas Nativity 

Performance.  

 

I enclose £_________. 


